
Wickets – Kit for Learners 

 

This week, Paul from the cricket charity Wickets, who works alongside  

@durhamcricket  came into see our STEPs students. Three of our 

learners are working with them at some of the groups ran across the 

town. He was kind enough to bring in kit that our students can use 

while they are working with them, so they look professional, part of the 

team, and are safe while playing hard ball cricket, with the young 

people.  

The work that Wickets are wanting to do with our students across the 

Trust is very exciting.  

We would like to thank them for supporting our learners.  

#focusonwhatweCANdo  

 

 

 


